
 

 

 

 

 

 

29th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Measures being taken in school in response to the latest COVID update. 

We have made the decision to implement further actions as follows: 

 The re-introduction of face coverings for staff members in communal areas such as corridors. 

 Socially distanced dropping off and collecting of children and we would like to encourage 

adults to wear a face covering whilst on site please. 

 Reduced mixing between groups of pupils’ as much as possible.  

 All staff will continue asymptomatic testing twice weekly. 

 Continued ventilation in every classroom.  With the weather becoming colder, please consider 

adding a base layer under your child’s school uniform which will help them to stay warm. 

 Additional cleaning during the day will continue as it has been throughout. 

Christmas Church Services on 8th/9th December 

We have made the decision that unfortunately parents/carers and family members will not be able to 

attend.  We will be organising a Christmas Carol Service event on the playground for parents and carers 

to come and be part of on Thursday 16th December.  A separate letter will go out about this. 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation at this time. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


